
Hello Sound of Music Cast and Parents, 
 
We are sad to announce that our journey with The Sound of Music at ALCS has come to an 
end.  Due to additional restrictions continuing to be implemented and the majority of the cast wishing 
things to end, we have made the decision to end things.  It is sad for many of us, but it is the right 
thing to do at this time. 
 
There are so many things I would like to say to each of you about how proud I am of you and all that 
you have accomplished and how sad I am for you that you did not get to see things to their full 
potential. There are so many things I wish we could have done together and I have been praying that 
we will someday be able to produce musical theatre together again. Thank you all for being a part 
of The Sound of Music. 
 
Here are two things I am asking you to do: 

 SCRIPTS: Scripts, whether a photocopy or bound script, need to be returned to Pastor Sarah 
or Kelsey BEFORE Monday, July 27.  All bound scripts must be COMPLETELY erased or you 
will be charged $5 for our time to erase them. We will be sending the scripts and scores back 
to Concord Theatricals on that day. Please return the scripts to me at City Church - DO NOT 
RETURN THEM TO ALCS.  The church is open 8:00am-4:30 pm Monday through Friday and 
you can leave the script at the receptionist desk in the front foyer.  I am also at the church on 
Tuesday and Sunday evenings for service, so you may return them between 5:30 pm and 8:00 
pm on those days.  If you want to return them during an evening, I need you to let me know 
when you are coming.  If you are returning them during the day, there's no need to let me 
know. Otherwise, you may drop scripts off at Kelsey's house at 5551 River Rd, Waunakee at 
the top of the stairs or 1305 Monica Ln, Madison.  

 NOTE: if you do not return the script/score/copy by that day or if your script/score is severely 
damaged, you will be charged $30. Even if you end up paying the $30 you ARE REQUIRED to 
turn in the script so we can send it back.  Paper copies of the script must be turned in so we 
can destroy them. 

 THANK YOUS: Take time to send an email to Kelsey, Stephanie, David and Curtis and thank 
them for all they have done to support you through this process. 

Once again I thank you for being a part of this journey and learning process.  We do not currently 
know the future of theatre in the world let alone at ALCS, so I ask that you continue to pray as we all 
move forward into a time where any sort of musical or theatrical production may be impossible to do. 
May the Lord protect you and grant you peace. 
 
Pastor Sarah 
 
As always, thank you all so much for your time these past few months and know that I have enjoyed 
working with all of you. 
 
Thank you!! 
Kelsey 
 


